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Lamar, Sharon

From: Shauntel Allen <sallen@projectfamilygeorgia.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 10:33 PM

To: Lamar, Sharon

Subject: Request for 911 call log

Attachments: Edgar 911 request log.docx

Hello, I am requesting a copy of the 911 call log for any calls to the address identified in the attachment. I am

specifically looking for any drug related calls, domestic violence or any other violent calls. Please feel free to

contact me if you have any questions.

Thanks.

Shauntel Begley Allen LCSW,CCTP
Clinical Assessor
Project Family, LLC
sallenproiec1fanilveoria.corn
C: 706-452-8097
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Project Family, LLC
Building families one member at a time.........

330 Research Drive Phone: 706-389-9772
Suite A-210 Fax: 1-888-334-4283
Athens, GA 30605 www. ProjectFamilyGeorgia.com

To: Aiken County 911

Re: 911 Resident Call History

Hello,
My name is Shauntel Allen and I work for Project Family. Our agency is currently contracting with
Columbia County Department of Family and Children Services in the State of Georgia to complete a
Relative Home Evaluation for the placement of a foster child.

Part of this process requires a 911- Resident Call History on the family we are evaluating for the past five
years. I would like to ask that a history be completed and scanned to sallenprojectfami1ygeorgia.com
for the following address.

Name(s): Amanda Edgar

308 Apache Drive North Augusta, SC 29841( Record request for March 2019- current)

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions or concerns at 706-452-8097.

Thank you for your time,

Shauntel Allen
Project Family Home EvalLiation and Relative Care Assessor
706-452-8097
sal lenproj ectfamilygeorgia.com
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Lamar, Sharon

From: Luckey, Cindy
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 9:07 AM
To: sallen@projectfamilygeorgia.com
Cc: Lamar, Sharon
Subject: 911 Request

Ms. Allen,

This office has received your request for all 911 calls at 308 Apache Drive, North Augusta, SC. Please be

advised that this location is outside the city limits of North Augusta, SC therefore we are unable to assist you.

Please contact the Aiken County Sheriff’s office for this information.

Sincerely,

Cynthia S. Luckey
North Augusta Dept. of Public Safety
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